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College Road, Kenton Road to McKee Road 
 

Monday, May 13, 2024 

4:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. 

 

Dover High School, Lecture Hall 

One Dover High Drive 

Dover, DE 19904 
 

The Delaware Department of Transportation (DelDOT) is holding a public workshop to solicit public input on the 

alternatives for College Road, Kenton Road to McKee Road in Dover, DE.  The Public Workshop will be held on 

Monday, May 13, 2024, at the Dover High School Lecture Hall located at One Dover High Drive.  The public is invited 

to attend anytime between 4:30 p.m. and 6:30 p.m.   

 

The purpose of this project is to provide bicycle and pedestrian accessibility along College Road between Kenton Road 

and McKee Road. Attendees will have an opportunity to review the proposed alternatives and provide comments to 

DelDOT representatives.   

 

Interested persons are invited to express their views in writing, giving reasons for, or in opposition to, the proposed 

project.  Comments will be received during the workshop or can be mailed to DelDOT Community Relations, P.O. Box 

778, Dover, DE 19903 or sent via email to dotpublic@delaware.gov. 

 

This location is accessible to persons having disabilities.  Any person having special needs or requiring special aid, such 

as an interpreter for the hearing impaired, is requested to contact DelDOT by phone or mail one week in advance.  Please 

contact DelDOT Community Relations at 1-800-652-5600 (in DE) or 302-760-2080 or write to the above address, or 

via email to dotpublic@delaware.gov. 

 

You can keep up with the latest information on this project by visiting the project web site at https://deldot.gov/projects/ 

and searching “College Road” or scanning the following QR Code: 
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